
Lakeville Open Space Committee     May 7, 2009    7:30 p.m. 
 
Members Present:  Brian Reynolds, Joan Morton, Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder, Mike 
Renzi 
 
Members absent: Don Foster, Jaime Velasquez 
 
Read minutes for April 9.  Joan moved to accept: Brian seconded. Vote unanimous. 
 
Reviewed Mike S.’s release for draft being up on website. We will do as a letter to the 
editor in the Gazette and a press release in the Call when the site is ready. 
 
Reviewed status of OS Plan assignments.  For Section 7,  Joan will use summary of new 
survey results with some ideas from 2001 Section 7.   
We need responses from Historical Commission as to whether historical district is still an 
issue to include in the plan.  We also need input from Conservation Commission. 
We need Jaime’s input on recommended recreational needs. 
 
Discussed if we want to hand out something at Town Meeting June 15 about draft being 
on line.  We will meet again on May 14 to review material and to discuss Action section. 
 
Linda told Committee that we may not have access to SRPDD maps and may have to use 
our grant funds for map creation rather than printing. 
 
Town Annual Report has been done. We do not have a report included. 
 
There will be a meeting May 12, 7-9 pm at the Library about the Taunton River 
Watershed Study. Lakeville may be selected as a participant. 
 
9:50 pm Joan moved to adjourn. Brian seconded. Meeting adjourned. 
 
 


